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Let Freedom Ring: Star-Spangled Season Finale 
 
March 4, 2024 – Denver, CO – The Denver Brass is joined by baritone, Steven Taylor, 
in their Star-Spangled season finale! Celebrate American heroes from Copland to 
Ellington in this poignant and uplifting tribute. 
 
Travel across musical vistas of America from sea 
to shining sea and salute those who have served 
our nation past and present. We honor and 
acknowledge the sacrifice and service so many 
have made for our country, to preserve and 
protect our way of life and the enduring spirit of 
America. Join us as we celebrate America 
through poignant remembrance and uplifting 
patriotism in this Star-Spangled Season Finale 
alongside our favorite patriot Steven Taylor with 
pieces such as Aaron Copland’s Lincoln Portrait, 
Duke Ellington medleys, Louis Armstrong’s What A Wonderful World, and a new 
arrangement honoring our great national parks. 
 
Event Details: 
What: Let Freedom Ring 
Where: Parker United Methodist Church 11805 S Pine Dr, Parker, Denver CO 80134 
When: May 18, 7:00PM 
Tickets: Available now at denverbrass.org 
 

Ticket Information: 

• Pricing: Tickets start at $30 
• Special Discounts: Seniors and youth can enjoy discounted tickets. Children 

under 12 attend for free! 

Book your tickets today and honor our nation’s heroes at Let Freedom Ring. Tickets can 
be purchased online at DenverBrass.org, over the phone at 303-832-4676, or you can 
obtain them at the ticketing table before the event. For more information, please contact 
The Denver Brass at 303-832-4676 or info@denverbrass.org. 

 
Join us at the Parker United Methodist Church for "Let Freedom Ring”, and honor our 
patriots through poignant remembrance and uplifting patriotism through music. 

mailto:Kassandra@denverbrass.org
mailto:info@denverbrass.org


 
### 

 
About The Denver Brass 
The Denver Brass is dedicated to bringing outstanding musical experiences to our 
community. With a passion for promoting the arts and creating memorable moments, 
we curate events that resonate with a diverse audience, leaving a lasting impact. The 
Denver Brass is led by Music Director Warren Deck and consists of 14 world-class 
brass musicians and percussionists. The Denver Brass features a musical palette as 
diverse as the culture of the western US to present a sound experience that makes an 
impression long past the final chord of the concert. People from every background find 
inspiration in diverse programming – classical, jazz, Broadway, Latin, multi-cultural 
fusions, and new sound sensations created by brass with bagpipes, steel drums, hand-
bells, fiddles, voices, and a variety of distinguished soloists. For more information about 
The Denver Brass, please visit denverbrass.org. 
 
Support for the 2023/24 Denver Brass Season is provided by: The Scientific Cultural 
Facilities District (SCFD), Bonfils-Stanton Foundation, Colorado Creative Industries, and 
the National Endowment for the Arts. 
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